Regine Beliard

PGY-1 (Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Regine Beliard and I am currently a pharmacy student at the University of Pittsburgh School of Pharmacy in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. I am originally from Long Island but I now consider Pittsburgh a second home as my family has relocated to Florida. I'm very excited to move back to New York and start fresh as a PGY-1 resident at the Brooklyn Hospital Center. I'm honestly looking forward to meeting, working, and learning with all of you, as I'm sure this year will be both challenging and gratifying. I think it's important to work hard and play hard, therefore aside from pharmacy I enjoy traveling, eating new foods, meeting new people, the arts, exercising and simply enjoying life. Congratulations to each of you for getting a residency and successfully finishing pharmacy school! I can't wait to see what experiences this year will bring. Best of luck and see you soon!

Jennifer Bhuiyan

PGY-1 (Pharmacotherapy)



Hi everyone! My name is Jennifer Bhuiyan and I am in my last semester of pharmacy school at St. John's University in Queens, New York. I was born and raised in Queens, but I hope to move to Manhattan in the next few months. For fun, I like to spend time with family and friends, go to concerts, read, travel, and practice yoga. I am excited for residency to begin and really look forward to meeting you all in June.

Good luck on the rest of your semesters and/or pgy1 residencies and take care!

Tiffany Bias

PGY-2 (Infectious Diseases Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Tiffany Bias and I currently a PGY-1 pharmacy resident at The Brooklyn Hospital Center. I graduated from the Massachusetts College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences-Worcester Campus last year. I am originally from NYC, more specifically the Bronx. Previously, I have attended Smith College where I received a Bachelor Degree in Biochemistry. I enjoy going to concerts, watching movies and Broadway musicals, going on adventures and most importantly hanging out with great friends. I couldn't get enough of the amazing experience at The Brooklyn Hospital Center so I applied for the second year. I hope this coming year will continue to be full of unforgettable moments I will forever cherish...and I know it will. I can't wait to meet my fellow residents and I wish you all the best of luck for the remainder of the semester or PGYI year!

Danielle Gatti

PGY-2 (Ambulatory Care Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Danielle Gatti and I am currently a PGY-1 Pharmacy Resident at the Stratton VA Medical Center in Albany, NY. I am originally from Queens, NY and attended Long Island University in Brooklyn for my Pharm. D. degree. During my last year of pharmacy school, I had the pleasure of doing two pharmacy practice rotations at TBHC, alongside Dr William Vincent who served as my preceptor. My pharmacy interest is in Ambulatory Care and I hope to one day work in a clinic providing direct patient care. Outside of pharmacy, I enjoy traveling, dancing, dining, theater and spending time with family and friends. I am looking forward to my return to Brooklyn and TBHC to further my experience and education in Ambulatory Care. I am excited to start this next year in my professional life and to meet my fellow co-residents. See you all

Trey Robinson

PGY-1 (Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Trey Robinson and I'm a student in the Pharm.D. program at the University of Texas at Austin College of Pharmacy. I'm originally from Brownsville, TX right by South Padre Island, but I've lived in central Texas for the past 8 years. I attended Baylor University in Waco, TX from 2003-2007 where I received a BA in Biochemistry. My main hobbies include weightlifting, listening to many genres of music, calisthenics and good movies all with friends. Now living in Austin, I've been fortunate enough to be able to catch many great live concerts year round. Though I haven't had much of an opportunity to enjoy it lately, I love my tenor saxophone and plan on continuing to play it for the rest of my life. Though I've made many great connections here in Texas, I feel very lucky to have to chance to move to New York and partake in an amazing residency program with The Brooklyn Hospital Center. This experience is something that is going to last with me for the rest of my life and I'm not sure if the realization of how unforgettable this coming year will be has truly sunk in yet. I'm eager to meet the directors, preceptors and my co-residents and hope to make long lasting connections with you all!

Raisa Shaikh

PGY-1 (Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Raisa Shaikh and I am currently attending Arnold & Marie Schwartz College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences-Long Island University. I am from Queens, New York; however for the past five years I have been a resident of downtown Brooklyn. I love being a tourist in my own city and explore Manhattan and Brooklyn on my free time, especially museums, parks and local historical places. I also enjoy painting, Broadway musicals, reading, traveling and hanging out with my friends and family. Although I did one of my rotations at The Brooklyn Hospital Center as student, I am looking forward to getting to know the staff better, and working with my fellow residents to become a family of TBHC. Until then, best of luck with the rest of the semester and I can't wait to meet the class of 2012!

Brandon Vachirasudlekha

PGY-1 (Pharmacotherapy)



Greetings all! My name is Brandon Vachirasudlekha, and I am currently finishing up an 8-year run at the University of Michigan. Before joining the College of Pharmacy, I earned a Bachelor of Business Administration degree. I grew up in Michigan but have been fortunate enough to spend the last few summers in New York. I'm a big fan of music, shows, sports and people that like to have fun. I feel incredibly fortunate to be given the opportunity to continue my education at the Brooklyn Hospital Center. I know this residency year will be an adventure, and I look forward to sharing it with you!

Shalonda Williams

PGY-2 (Ambulatory Care Pharmacotherapy)



My name is Shalonda Williams and I am currently a PGY-1 at Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center in Brooklyn, NY. I am originally from Queens, NY but I attended the University of North Carolina for undergraduate and pharmacy school (Go Tar Heels!). I love music and the arts so I enjoy going to plays, concerts, and museums. I also love spending quality time with my family and friends and making new friends. I have had very unique ambulatory care experiences including acting as a HIV counselor at a free clinic in Chapel Hill, NC while in pharmacy school. This experience coupled with many others had led me to believe that a career in ambulatory care is right for me. I look forward to joining the team at the Brooklyn Hospital Center and learning a great deal. I'm sure the year will be filled with fun times, new friends, and amazing fellow residents. See you all soon ©